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STATE OF ARIZONA 
Department of Revenue 

Sent Via Secure Email 

February 4, 2022 

Robin D. Woo, Secretary  
Angry Skipper Association, Inc. 
1933 Maryal Drive 
Sacramento, CA 95864 
rwoo@surewest.net 

Re:  Angry Skipper Association, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Woo: 

We have reviewed the Federal Tax-Exemption Status letter you provided to the Arizona 
Department of Revenue. Arizona Revised Statutes § 43-1201(A) provides that an 
organization exempt from federal income tax under Internal Revenue Code § 501 is 
exempt from Arizona income tax. The Arizona Department of Revenue does not provide a 
separate certification.   

Sincerely, 

Stacy Hagen 

Stacy Hagen 
Corporate Income Tax Audit 
(602) 716-6237
SHagen@azdor.gov


